
 

 

16th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Tuck Shop 
 

As part of our Maths Super Learning Week this week we are setting the children a challenge! In order to 

help the children learn about maths and money in real life contexts, we have given the classes a budget 

to buy some healthy snacks to sell to the Year 1 classes in order to try and double their money. 

 

On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of this week the Year 1 children can buy one item per day. Please 

support us with this as much as you can. The items will cost 20p. Therefore if you would like your child 

to buy one item a day they would need 60p in total. Where possible please bring in exact amounts to 

make it a bit easier for the children to deal with the money. 

 

If possible please send in any money in some kind of envelope or purse so that we can help keep it safe 

and keep track of whose money belongs to who.  If your child is buying tuck on all three days it is fine 

to send the whole 60p in on the first day and we will look after the rest of the money for the other days. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Hayley Craven, Jessica Jones, Satnam Singh & Leanne Eldridge 

Year 1 Teachers 


